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Chair Fahey, Vice Chairs Campos and Morgan, and members of the Housing 

Committee,  

The Community Alliance of Tenants Board voted to support HB 4125. HB 4125 

proposes narrow changes to current law, to better ensure transparency and fairness 

in the charging, use, and return of screening charges.  We appreciate the sponsors of 

this bill and urge the committee to support HB 4125.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kim McCarty 

Executive Director  

Community Alliance of Tenants 


